National Federaticn of State High School Associations

July 1,2013

Ms. Angela Passafiume
604 Ashbourne Drive
Shelbyville, KY 40065

Dear Angela:

Congratulations, the National Federation Board of Directors has selected you to serve as
chairperson of the NFHS Officials Association Advisory Committee. The chairperson serves at
the discretion and pleasure of the board and may not serve more than one full term. A term is
four years unless determined otherwise by the Board of Directors and will expire following the
committee meeting in the year 2017.

Your term of office begins with your first committee meeting which is scheduled for
the 2014 NFHS Summer Meeting The NFHS staff liaison Theresia Wynns will be

sending you information concerning this well in advance of the meeting.

We are confident you will make a positive contribution as chair of this committee and we look
forward to working with you.

We are happy to extend this invitation and ask that you please complete and return the enclosed
information sheet to the NFHS office by July 15, 2013.

Sincerely,

&:rl;nopir

Chief Operating Officer
Enclosure

cc: Theresia Wynns
Julian Tackett

Mailing Address: PO Box 690 | indianiapolis, Indiana 46206 | Phone; 317-972-6900 | Fax: 317.822.5700 | www.nfhs.org
Shipping Address: NFHS Distribution Center | 1802 Alonzo Watford Sr. Drive | Indianapolis, indiana 46202




